Dotson, Michael (UTC)

R
From: ~ Connie Howard <hconnie21@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 10:03 AM
To: UTC DL Transportation
Subject: Vermont Western Inc--Application --TV-144176-Common Carrier Application--

Withdrawal request

I spoke with Mike, last week, and he helped me with our situation. We have been in Arizona since the end of December. We will winter
here until apx the end of May. For insurance purposes we did not renew any of our permits.

Our mail is being forwarded to us and just last week we received your letter regarding the Form E. Based on us being out of operation
and progressive cancelling the form E, in order to remove the liability piease withdraw our application and refund the fee. When we get
close to returning to Oregon we will reapply along with our other permits.

If you have any questions please call Dan at 503-396-1694 or myself at 503-396-2292.

| really appreciated Mike's time and help with this.

Sincerely,

Connie Howard
for Dan Molony



